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Dog & Cat Repellent

Scent-off®

TWIST-ONS

Easy to attach

Domestic-Read label before using.

Protects shrubbery

CTrash cans
CPatio Furniture
CPlants
CLong Lasting

Contents: 12 buds
21 g

Caution: Keep out of reach of children

Scent-off®

TWIST-ONS

Twist them on branches or stems-dogs & cats will stay away

Directions: Attach SCENT-OFF "TWIST-ONS" to lower branches of
evergreens, shrubs, plants, etc. about 30 to 35 cm above
ground, 60 to 90 cm apart.  Twist-Ons may be rubbed on lids of
garbage cans, outdoor furniture, etc., then attached to same. 
Wash off strong pet odor with hose BEFORE applying Twist-Ons. 
For use on small plants, Twist-Ons may be separated.  Wear
gloves to prevent your pet from detecting your scent.  The
most effective control of a pet is the sharply spoken word
backed up with disciplinary action.  Use Scent-Off Twist-Ons
in conjunction with training and voice commands.  Avoid
excessive heat while in package.

Guarantee: Oil of Lemongrass 2.0%; Oil of Citronella 1.2%;
Allyliso-thiocyanate(Imitation of Mustard Oil) 0.2%; Oil of



Orange 0.02%; Methyl Saliclate 0.02%; Geraniol 0.04%; Ionone
Alpha 0.01%; Oil of Bergamot 0.11%; Total: 3.6%.

Inert Ingredients: Paraffin wax 96.1%; Coal Tar Dye 0.3%. 
Total: 96.4%.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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